
 
 

Please make sure the school has your correct email address so the ​Coyote Den and other important school information will reach you                      
each month. If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher or the school office at (928)684-6750.  

For additional school information, please visit the Hassayampa website – ​www.wickenburgschools.org​/HES​.  

 
Hello, Hassayampa Families!  
 

I am bringing you a third edition of the September          
Coyote Den to continue sharing our Tips for Remote Learning          
published by the District. Again, there are many facets to          
understanding Remote Learning. During this time, we have all         
learned so much! Please read the complete document and talk          
to your child’s teacher if you have questions. Within this          
mailing, I am including the information in graphic form         
(Because who doesn’t like a picture?)  

The district has identified Thursday, October 8 and        
Friday, October 9, as Chromebook return dates. Information        
regarding returns will be sent out at a later time. Since the            
quarter ends on the 8, it will be important that students have            
all of their work completed for the quarter by Thursday,          
October 8. 

Our target opening date is October 19. It is important          
that we continue to do our part to mitigate the spread of            
COVID-19. Our local metrics indicate that we are on the right           
path to reopening. To continue on this path, it is          
important that everyone practices the CDC      
strategies.  

I appreciate your support in your child’s       
education. It won’t be much longer before we are         
back together again! 
 
Best regards, 
 

Mrs. Hershkowitz  

   

http://www.wickenburgschools.org/
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TIPS FOR REMOTE LEARNING  
Supporting Your Child 
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Please follow this link for the complete document: ​Tips for Remote Learning 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KiGdMaFfhaSMCIP10vnVTwilX4MUA8Nz/view
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PREPARING TO REOPEN 
In September, each WUSD school convened a Task Force to review reopening plans. 

Hassayampa’s Task Force met on Monday, September 14, to review CDC updates and the 
Hassayampa reopening plan which can be found on the district’s website.  Each school’s Task Force 
will visit another school to help identify areas to be addressed within the reopening plans and to 
ensure CDC recommendations are ready for implementation. Hassayampa’s visitation is scheduled 
for Monday, September 21. The information gathered will assist us in further finalizing our reopening 
plan and enhancing our facility safety procedures. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What can you do to help us prepare to reopen? HELP STOP COVID-19.  
Please talk to your child about key strategies to reduce the spread of COVID-19.  
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